

Dear Mayor & City Council Members,

The Austin Infill Coalition (AIC) would like to state their strong support for item 158.

Currently building a large single family home goes through a much simpler process than building 3 or 4 smaller homes on a lot.

We believe that 3 or 4 units on a lot should go through the same process as a large single home in order to encourage more missing middle housing which is severely lacking in the city of Austin.

The Austin Infill Coalition is an organization with a membership of over 300 industry professionals. Our members work to create infill and missing middle housing.

Sincerely,

Ki Gray

Austin Infill Coalition, Board Member